Melissa Schmidt

From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 11:48 AM

To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-WQ
Subject: FW: Public comment on Permit Number WQ0014674001

Attachments: TCEQ Public Meeting 1.pdf

PM

From: dcoleman1634@gmail.com <dcoleman1634@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 15, 2021 5:26 PM

To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC <PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: Public comment on Permit Number WQ0014674001
REGULATED ENTY NAME HOLLIDAY WWTP

RN NUMBER: RN101609519

PERMIT NUMBER: WQ0014674001

DOCKET NUMBER:

COUNTY: ARCHER

PRINCIPAL NAME: CITY OF HOLLIDAY

CN NUMBER: CN600682520

FROM

NAME: David Mark Coleman

E-MAIL: dcolemanl1634@gmail.com

COMPANY:

ADDRESS: 3719 CEDAR ELM LN
WICHITA FALLS TX 76308-2327

PHONE: 9795746128
FAX:

COMMENTS: Dear Chief Clerk of TCEQ: | hereby respectfully request a Public Meeting regarding subject permit renewal
application by the City of Holliday. | am Chair of the Lake Wichita Revitalization Committee, and along with a fellow
Committee member, Mr. Ford Swanson, we would like to clarify the discharge path of the treated effluent. The permit
application states the effluent is discharged into an un-named tributary which flows to Holliday Creek and then Lake
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Wichita. Our goal is to gather information at this Public Meeting and share that information with our full Committee.
Since we are an advisory committee created by the Wichita Falls City Council, we will determine whether this
information should be shared with City Council. Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please
email at dcoleman1634@gmail.com or call me at 979.574-6128.




David M. Coleman, P.E.
3719 Cedar Elm Lane
Wichita Falls, TX 76308

May 15, 2021

Office of the Chief Clerk, MC 105

TX Commission on Environmental Quality
P.O. Box 13087

Austin, TX 78711-3087

Subject: TPDES Permit WQ0014674001 — Request for Public Meeting
Dear Chief Clerk of TCEQ:

I hereby respectfully request a Public Meeting regarding subject permit renewal application by the City
of Holliday. | am Chair of the Lake Wichita Revitalization Committee, and along with a fellow Committee
member, Mr. Ford Swanson, we would like to clarify the discharge path of the treated effluent. The
permit application states the effluent is discharged into an un-named tributary which flows to Holliday
Creek and then Lake Wichita. Our goal is to gather information at this Public Meeting and share that
information with our full Committee. Since we are an advisory committee created by the Wichita Falls
City Council, we will determine whether this information should be shared with City Council.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please email at dcoleman1634@gmail.com

or call me at 979.574-6128.
Si

David M. Coleman, P.E.
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